The Wilmington Township Mercer County Board of Supervisors met on Tuesday, February 11, 2020 at
9:08 a.m. at the township building. Bryan Cummings and Richard Wilson were present. Dan Gracenin
was present from Mercer County Regional Planning Commission. No other guests were present. The
following was discussed with the zoning ordinance:

Discussion on the sign ordinance continued. The following will need to be discussed and decisions will
need forwarded to MCRPC:

e Determine the total square footage of signs allowed in the R-1-A District. (Section 406 Chart)

e Determine how many on-premise exterior signs advertising a business to be allowed an any
non-residential property. (407.01)

e Determine the permitted area of a wall, marquee or window sign. (601.01)

e Determine how many miles are allowable in order to reference any enterprise or activity with a
directional sign. (700.05A.2)

The meeting was adjourned at 11:35 a.m.

Cindy Black, Secretary



